
Online Safety
Students using Omegle

Safeguarding ALERT - Dangerous Chat Rooms - Ineqe Safeguarding Group

The school would ask that all parents / carers find out about this 18+ online 
platform. Young people are at serious risk of harm if they use it. There are 
currently fake appeals to young people on Tik Tok enticing young people 

to go into Omegle to get free Apple products. This is a scam. 

Please watch the video here and read about the safety tips for parents. Students at 
this school have used this site which is a concern. Find out if your daughter is using 
this site and do contact the school if you need more information or support. 
mgerman@wallingtongirls.org.uk

https://ineqe.com/2021/02/18/safeguarding-alert-dangerous-chat-rooms/



